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This status report is on the preparation of the indexed electronic record of documents
and other information from the San Diego Water Board's file records (“electronic
record”) pertaining to the tentative Shipyard Sediment Site cleanup and abatement
order (CAO) and the supporting technical report. For additional background
information, see the July 19, 2007, October 9, 2007, December 7, 2007, January 17,
and February 15, 2008 status reports as well as other project information posted on the
San Diego Water Board website at _
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/sandiego/programs/shipyards/Shipyard%20Sediment%
20Cleanup/intro%20r9-2005-0126.htmi.

On February 26, 2008 the Cleanup Team received a memorandum from David A. King,
Esq. Presiding Officer requesting a report on the feasibility of making documents
available in an interim format. Mr. King also directed the Cleanup Team to provide
semi-monthly status updates.

On February 29 the Cleanup Team received another memorandum from David A. King
dated February 28 requesting a report on a number of items regarding the availability of
the shipyard sediment site documents.

Cleanup Team activities since the February 15, 2008 status report included the
following:

e Preparing and issuing the requested feasibility report on February 28, 2008;

o Posting the feasibility repoft on the Regional Board’s website;
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e Consulting with the contractor D-M Information Systems Inc. (D-M) on several
occasions via telephone and email to check on the status of the preparation of
the electronic record. D-M has been repeatedly advised of the importance of
completing the work in the shortest time possible. D-M estimates that the final
hard drives and comprehensive index will be available by April 4, 2008;

e Preparing and issuing a memorandum in response to David King’s memorandum
dated February 28. That Cleanup Team memorandum dated February 29 is
posted on the Regional Board’s website; and

e Preparing and issuing this semi-monthly status report.
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